

PO Box 482 Manchester, Vermont 05254-0482 (802) 362-1515

## **Notice**

The Village is looking for people interested in its governance and the issues that are being or should be considered to take a more active role.

There are open positions on a couple of committees and boards. Additional information on these positions can be obtained by phoning the Village Office at 362-1515.

If serving on a committee is not for you, the Board of Trustees and other committees and boards welcome public attendance at all meetings. You will find agendas and warnings for upcoming meetings on the bulletin board outside the Village Post Office and at the Village Office. These notifications are also posted to the Village website: Villageofmanchester.com.

Personal notification regarding upcoming Board of Trustees Meetings can be emailed to your personal email address. Again, please contact the Village Office for more information.